
REPORT ON IEI “Hands on Training in System Assembly” ON 29.01.19 

IEI Students Chapter and Department of CSE jointly organized “Hands on training in System 

Assembly” on 29.01.19. IEI student 17 members (II Year) had attended this training. The objective 

of this training was to gain the knowledge in the area of system assembly which will be helpful to 

understand the subject. The IEI members had the real time experience and also cleared their doubts 

during that session. 

Resource Person Details: 

Mr.Selvakumar, 

Technical Assistant, 

Kings College of Engineering    

Topics Covered in the workshop: 

• Identification of components and its functionalities 

 

 

 
Mr.Selvakumar demonstrates the assembly of a system. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dept.IEI Coordinator         HOD/CSE 


